
 

The Cantonese Opera Performance presents 

by Yummy Chinese Opera Troupe 

The Cantonese opera performance presents by Yummy Chinese Opera Troupe 

scheduled on 15 February 2021 at 7:30pm at Sha Tin Town Hall Auditorium has been 

cancelled due to the latest situation of COVID-19.  Ticket refund arrangements will be 

announced by URBTIX later. Patrons please keep the intact tickets and pay attention to 

the latest announcement on the website of URBTIX, Sha Tin Town Hall and Facebook 

page of Yummy Chinese Opera Troupe. Please contact the organiser at 6130 5827 for 

any enquiries.  Sorry for any inconvenience caused. 
 


